
 
 
 

Maroons Softball Club - Players Needed! 

Maroons Softball Club (MSC) is looking for a couple parochial school girls to round out teams for 

games this Spring/Summer. If your daughter is looking for a place to play this upcoming season, 

please reach out to Lynndi Koester @ Lynndi.koester@gmail.com. 

 


